
 

Mass General Brigham Health Plan includes Mass General Brigham Health Plan, Inc. 
and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: January 25, 2023 
 
DRUG NAME: 0.9% Sodium Chloride Injection and Sterile Water for Injection 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Nephron Sc Inc. 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to CGMP Deviations. Potential for trace amounts of 
product carryover. 
 
FDA LINK: N/A 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Lot Number Expiration Date 

0.9% Sodium Chloride Injection, USP, 
100 mL Single-Dose Container bag 

00487-4301-10 271043 
 

03/2023 
 

Sterile Water for Injection, USP, For 
Drug Diluent Use Only, 5 mL Single-
Dose Vial 

00487-6105-01 
124081 
124082 
224031 

04/2023 
04/2023 
01/2024 


